
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                        REKTOR 

Wrocław, the 1th of June, 2023 
 
 

                                                       INFORMATION ON THE RESULTS OF THE COMPETITION 

 

Position: PostDoc position – assistant profesor in the group of research staff at the Department of 

Applied Bioeconomy in the project entitled: "Research on the microbiological mechanism of 

increasing the production of biomethane from bio-waste by coal processes". Project financed by the 

National Science Center as part of the competition „OPUS 22” implemented under a grant 

agreement nr UMO-2021/43/B/ST8/01924 

 
Department: Department of Applied Bioeconomy 

 
 

Date of publication of the offer: 7.03.2023 roku 

Deadline for submitting documents: 6.04.2023 roku 

Date of the contest's adjudication and closing: 22.05.2023 roku 

 

Nine applications were submitted to the competition. After the meeting of the competition 

committee in remote mode on May 15, 2023, dr Habiba Khalid was accepted for the position of 

POST DOC assistant profesor in the group of research staff. 

Justification: 
 

The candidate met the formal and substantive criteria contained in the advertisement. Committee the 

competition unanimously determined the candidate's education and experience as meeting the 

requirements for the Post Doc position in the group of research staff at the project entitled: "Research 

on the microbiological mechanism of increasing the production of biomethane from bio-waste 

by coal processes".  

                                                                                                                               
               Chairman of the commission in the competition                                                                                                                                                     

prof. dr hab. inż. Andrzej Białowiec 
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